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 Dear Parishioners, 

‘Father, Son and Holy Spirit. Through our life in Christ, we live the life of the Trinity. God is a 
perfect community and if we model our lives on the Trinity then the God of love and peace will 
be with us.’(Pope Saint John Sunday Missal. 
Father Dominic writes: ‘The Clergy of Saint Augustine’s send you our greetings and hope that 
you continue to keep well and safe. We hope and pray that our children returning to School this 
Monday will settle happily and that our parents and staff will remain well and safe. We are very 
appreciative of the dedication of the Head teacher and Staff who have worked hard to prepare 
the School for the children’s return. We also respect our parents who have decided not to send 
their children to School for the time being. As we look ahead to the re-opening of the Churches 
for private prayer, we realise that this will depend on enlisting volunteers to facilitate the         
re-opening. What I envisage is having 3 volunteers for each hour the Church is open, two to act 
as stewards and one for Church cleaning. Depending on the number of volunteers we enlist will  
determine the number of hours the Church will reopen. I envisage initially that the Church will 
be open on Saturday and Sunday between 12.00-2.00pm, We would therefore need 12 
volunteers to cover these hours. Anyone who volunteers must be under 70 years of age and 
have no under lying health conditions. We therefore require young and healthy Parishioners to 
volunteer. Our priority must be your health and safety and therefore not having the Church 
open for anytime that we cannot adequately staff.’ 
Maryvale Sacred Heart Novena- all are invited to join on line for the Annual Novena to the 
Sacred Heart at the Shrine of the Sacred Heart at Maryvale Institute. There will be a Mass, 
Sermon and Novena live streamed each evening at 8pm from Thursday 11th June to Friday 19th 
June (Feast of the Sacred Heart). 
Archbishop Bernard will be celebrating Mass on Sunday 21st June at 11am (on the day the 
‘physical’ Pilgrimage would have taken place.) It will be live streamed from St Chad’s Cathedral. 
Full details, and how to access each event, are available on the Diocesan website- 
www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/news/join-online-maryvale-sacred-heart-novena  
Congratulations to Mary and Kevin Coleman who have and are celebrating significant birthdays 
at this time. 
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6th June 
Saturday 

 Feria in Ordinary Time 
St Norbert 

 
 

2 Timothy 4:1-8                 Mark  12:38-44 
John & Joan Gorman-RIP 
 
Eugene & Anna O’Donnell-RIP 

 

7th June 

SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY 
TRINITY 

 

Exodus 34:4-6,8-9    2 Corinthians 13:11-13 
John 3:16-18 
 
 
 
All People of the Parish 
 
B McN-Intention 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

8th June 
Monday 

Feria in Ordinary Time 

1 Kings  17:1-6                  Matthew 5:1-12                          
 Kevin and Mary Coleman-Intention 
 
Olive Doyle-RIP 
 

 

9th June 
Tuesday 

Feria in Ordinary Time 
St Columba/ St Ephrem 

1 Kings 17:7-16                Matthew 5:13-16 
Michael, Julie, & Joshua-Intentions 
 
Mary Connelly-Intentions 

 
 

10th June 
 Wednesday 

Feria in Ordinary Time 
 

1 Kings 18:20-39              Matthew 5:17-19          
Damien Ivko-RIP 
 
Sean Gavin-RIP 

 
 
 
 

11th June 
Thursday 

St Barnabas 

Acts  11:21-26                  Matthew 5:20-26   
Andrew, Elizabeth & Friends-Intentions 
 
Mary Guilfoyle 
 

 
 
 
  

12th June 
Friday 

Feria in Ordinary Time 
 

1 Kings  19:9,11-1            Matthew 5:27-32  
 Peggy Redmond-RIP 
 
Tom Healy-RIP & Deceased members of the 
Paulger and Healy Families 

   
 

13th June 
Saturday 

 St Anthony of Padua 

1 Kings  19:19-21             Matthew  5:33-37 
Archbishop Emeritus Patrick- 
 
Libby Service-Intention 

 

 

14th June 

Solemnity of the Most Holy Body 
and Blood of Christ 

 

 

Deuteronomy  8:2-3,14-16                                
1 Corinthians 10:16-17             John 6:51-58 
 
All People of the Parish 
 
Annette Franc Kelly & Family-Intentions 

 
 

 

  



 Keith Frettsome      Martin Yates       Virginia Gregory,      Angela, Eilish, Tony Duffy  Martha Sheridan 
Joan Kennedy       Roberto Cordora         Kevin Fahy         Sandy Simia      Adam Cole   Sue Hodrien 
Trevor Windle         Colette Hickey      Danny Meadows     Kathleen Beale    Anne (Eithne) O’Sullivan 
Patricia Mann         Paul Mann             Cornelius Callanan    Kevin Coleman 

 

 

 

MARRIAGE MATTERS www.twoinoneflesh.org.uk  Holy Trinity (Exodus 34:4-6, 8-9 2 Corinthians 
13:11-13 John 3:16-18) Be united and live in peace  
In today’s readings, God is revealed as full of compassion, tenderness and love for His people. 
Through the sacrament of marriage, we are called to reflect these qualities through our relationship 
with each other. When we are irritated and react angrily, it is important that we look at ourselves 
together, trying to recognise why, and seek to correct the causes. 
 
THANK YOU- to those of you who have contributed to the Parish financially over these last weeks. It 
is very much appreciated. 
 
FOOD BANK- The Christian Renewal Centre, in Lode lane, have kept their food bank open during 
lock down. They would appreciate non-perishable foods. If you can help please put food in to their 
orange bins outside their centre in Lode Lane. 
 
CAFOD We are facing an unprecedented emergency in every country we work in; and we are also 
mindful, each day, of people in our own Catholic community here in England and Wales who are 
unable to attend Mass; people worried and overstretched; of those who have tragically lost loved 
ones, and of those who were already enduring loneliness and are now in isolation. We need to 
respond in faith, hope and love. And so in faith, hope and love, we are reaching out to you. We know 
all too well that things are far from straightforward in all our parishes right now. We, as a global 
family, have never faced a crisis of this magnitude –in our own communities, and those communities 
CAFOD works with. But the scale is unimaginable in the most vulnerable communities of our world, 
and so as of today, we are appealing for support for our emergency response.  Those communities 
with nothing, who have everything stacked against them, - our brothers and sisters - have never 
needed your love and support so much. 
cafod.org.uk/parishes has a two-minute video message from me about the appeal 
 
THANK YOU FROM FRIENDS OF THE HOLY LAND- Friends of the Holy Land would like to thank 
you for the Parish donation of £150 (which will be match-funded and therefore worth £300) to help 
Christians in the Holy land through our Pentecost Challenge. Your kindness will help Christians in the 
West Bank and Gaza to know that they are not alone. 
 
LIVE STREAMING- We are pleased to inform you that we are in the process of setting up live 
streaming for the Church, and will let you know when it is up and running. 
 
. 

 

                                                                                                                                              
    PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS THE SICK OF THE PARISH                                                                   

http://www.twoinoneflesh.org.uk/
https://cafod.org.uk/Give/Donate-to-Emergencies/Coronavirus-appeal
https://cafod.org.uk/Fundraise/Parish-fundraising


Prayer for Trinity Sunday 

John Birch. 
                                                                
Glorious Trinity Make your presence  
known in this place through our worship,  
our prayer, and the reading of your Word  
 
 
Father, Son, Holy Spirit within whose unity  
lies all that is, you perfect love, justice, peace and power 
 
 
As we gather here today your body, your church 
throughout this world, fill our outstretched hearts with your spirit, encircle us with your love 
 
 
Make yourself known to us in new ways, exciting ways, challenging ways 
Empower us, inspire us, glorious Trinity. 

  

Please pray for: Father David Duggan, and Deidre Powell-McHugh who died recently. 

 Also John & Catherine Isaacs, John Gorman, Kevin Patrick O’Connor, Maria Marta 
Pawlikowska,    Ellen Murphy, Paschal McKeown, Eugene Duffy, Frank Clipton, Winifred 
McGovern, Patrick Parker, James McKenna, Greg Steele, Terri Shingler, Helen Mullins, 
Joan Tweddle,John Healy O’Loughlin, Margaret Mary Thorne, Tadeus Czubar, Sarah Ann 
Lenaghan, Margaret Howell, Mary Skinner, and all with anniversaries at this time. 
Safe Guarding Representatives are:      Anne Ryder 0121 705 3067  
sg.staugustinesolihull@rcaob.org.uk                                                                                          
Teresa Cund 0121 733 2143          
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